
INVITATION TO BID 

TOWN OF KILLINGLY, CONNECTICUT 

UNDERGROUND STORAGE TANK REMOVAL AND DEMOLITION 

30 Furnace Street, Killingly, CT 06239 

Sealed bids for the removal and disposal of two 1,000 gallon UST’s and the 

demolition of a 22ft x 34ft building will be received at the Office of the Town 

Engineer, 172 Main Street, Killingly, CT 06239 until 10:00 AM May 30, 2024 EST, 

at which time they will be publicly opened and read aloud in the Town Meeting 

Room located on the second floor of the Killingly Town Hall, 172 Main Street, 

Killingly CT 06239. 

Please note there is a pre-bid site walk on May 9, 2024 at 10:00 AM. All bidders 

must meet at 30 Furnace Street, Killingly CT 06239. 

 All bids must be submitted in a sealed envelope bearing the bidder’s name and the 

bid name. 

The bid documents may be examined at the Office of the Killingly Town Engineer, 

172 Main Street, Killingly, CT. 

Bid documents are available digitally only and can be found on the Town of Killingly 

website: https://www.killingly.org/finance/pages/bids-and-rfps or the CT Source 

website:  https://portal.ct.gov/DAS/CTSource/ctsource . 

Neither the Owner nor the Engineer will be responsible for full or partial sets of Bid 

Documents obtained from any other source. 

The Town of Killingly reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids, in part or 

in whole, and to waive any informality if it is deemed to be in the best interest of the 

Town to do so. 

No bidder may withdraw their bid within 60 days after the actual date of bid opening. 

Should there be a reason why the contract cannot be awarded within the specified 

period, this time may be extended by mutual agreement between the Town and the 

designated, qualified low bidder. 

The Town is an affirmative action, equal opportunity employer. 

         TOWN of KILLINGLY 
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